
From: edoyr info [mailto:info@edoyr.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 4:31 PM 
To: Casey, Patrick 
Subject: Eating Disorders Awareness Week Proclamation Request 2016 
  
 
 
Good afternoon Mr. Casey, 
 
I am looking to contact Mr. Wayne Emmerson, with the following proclamation request. 
The first week of February has been declared Eating Disorders Awareness Week, and many cities and towns 
have included this event as a proclamation in the past, including Aurora and Whitchurch-Stouffville last year. 
We humbly ask that York Region will consider declaring a proclamation for this cause. During the first week of 
February, Riverwalk Eating Disorders and Wellness Centres will be holding an EDAW event at our Aurora office 
and art gallery to bring support and hope for eating disorders to this community. We would like to extend an 
invite to come out and support and raise awareness for eating disorders. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions, and feel free to visit our website at www.edoyr.com for more 
information about our support services and programs.  
  
Sincerely, 
Natalia 
  
Natalia Tvoronovitch 
Administrative Assistant 
Eating Disorders of York Region's 
Riverwalk Eating Disorders and Wellness Centres 
(905) 886-6632 
info@riverwalkwellness.ca 
www.riverwalkwellness.ca 
  
Connect with us on: 
Facebook 
Twitter 
Blog 
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